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UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
FEBRUARY

6
HARTFORD UNION HIGH SCHOOL

HARTFORD CGC SHOOTING TEAM

$18.00 Gildan Adult
5.3oz T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$18.00 Gildan Youth 5.3oz
Cotton T-Shirt

YouthYouth
Available in 2 other
colors.

$18.00 District Women's
Perfect Tri V-
Neck T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$22.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$22.00 BSN SPORTS
Youth Phenom
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt

YouthYouth
Available in 2 other
colors.

$22.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$26.00 UA Locker Tee
2.0 Short Sleeve
T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$26.00 UA Youth Short
Sleeve Locker 2.0
T-Shirt

YouthYouth
Available in 2 other
colors.

$26.00 UA Women's
Short Sleeve
Locker T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$19.00 Gildan 5.3oz
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.
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$12.00 YOUTH L/S 5.4-OZ
100% COTTON T-
SHIRT

YouthYouth
Available in 1 other
color.

$30.00 UA Locker Tee
2.0 Long Sleeve
T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$30.00 UA Youth Long
Sleeve Locker 2.0
T-Shirt

YouthYouth

$30.00 UA Women's
Long Sleeve
Locker T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$39.00 Port & Company
Fan Favorite
Fleece Crewneck
Sweatshirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$26.00 District Women's
Perfect Tri 3/4-
Sleeve Raglan
Available in 2 other
colors.

$42.00 UA Sportstyle
Stadium Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$46.00 Holloway Ladies
Low Key Pullover
Available in 1 other
color.

$32.00 Acrux Colorblock
Hoodie $88.00 Holloway Raider

Softshell Jacket
Available in 1 other
color.
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$49.00 UA Hustle Fleece
Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$49.00 UA Women's
Hustle Fleece
Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$49.00 UA Youth Hustle
Fleece Hoody

YouthYouth
Available in 1 other
color.

$39.00 Port & Company
Ultimate Pullover
Hooded
Sweatshirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$39.00 Port & Company
Youth Core Fleece
Hoody

YouthYouth
Available in 1 other
color.

$42.00 BSN SPORTS
Velocity 1/4 Zip
Pullover
Available in 1 other
color.

$42.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Velocity
1/4 Zip Pullover
Available in 1 other
color.

$42.00 UA Women's
Locker 1/2 Zip $42.00 UA Locker 1/4 Zip $48.00 BSN SPORTS

Double Layer Full
Zip Jacket

 

WKwubMEPw2
Click Here To

https://bsnteamsports.com/shop/WKwubMEPw2?utm_source=flyer&utm_medium=pdf&utm_campaign=store_shop&utm_content=store_link


Access Code

www.bsnteamsports.com

 
Order 1/18 to 2/6

No orders will be accepted after the deadline.

MTS Customer Support - ref # 9558850
1-800-749-3813 | myteamshop@bsnsports.com

Team Coordinator John Redders john.redders@huhs.org

    

 
  

PAGE 4 OF 4
UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
FEBRUARY

6
HARTFORD UNION HIGH SCHOOL
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$32.00 Core 365 Men's
Origin
Performance
Pique Polo
Available in 2 other
colors.

$32.00 Core 365 Ladies'
Origin
Performance
Pique Polo
Available in 2 other
colors.

$58.00 UA Isochill Polo $19.00 Port Authority
Snapback
Trucker Cap
Available in 2 other
colors.

$19.00 Port Authority
Snapback
Trucker Cap

$21.00 Port Authority
Flexfit Cap
Available in 2 other
colors.

$22.00 BSN SPORTS
Pom Beanie $39.00 Nike Brasilia 9.5

Medium Duffel
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